
	
  

	
  

COMPANIES HOUSE   |   PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
11th December 2014 

 
A new step in the E-Registry: E-filing of accounts. 

 
Companies House has been a pioneer in Gibraltar in leading the way to enable 
the citizen to communicate with the records held at Companies House. The 
Company Profile has been available on line for more than twelve years. Users of 
the registry have now for two years been able to consult company records on line 
including all company accounts. 
 
Companies House users have been able to download copies of all statutory 
documents filed at the Registry within three working days of having being 
manually delivered for registration since June 2012. It was already possible to 
consult and to request on line any filed annual account of a Gibraltar registered 
company on the Companies House website, now it is possible for the users to file 
electronically any annual accounts of a Gibraltar registered company. 
 
The latest development in Companies House E-Registry allows for signed and 
scanned accounts of a Gibraltar company to be filed electronically by the 
company’s directors or secretaries once they have applied for a UID (Unique 
IDentifier) and have received a secure password. The pro-active Database of 
Companies House will identify the signatories of the document being filed as the 
Directors of the company as at the date of filing. The document will then be 
automatically validated and stamped electronically to form part of the records of 
the company and available for downloading within 24 hours. 
 
The system has been designed to be extremely user-friendly and at the same time 
very secure and include a system of double checks. The system had to comply 
with the standards required by the EU Registries common electronic platform for 
the exchange of information. Over the next six months this facility will be 
extended to other documents filed at the Registry. 

 
It is an important step in the E-Registry project initiated and managed by 
Companies House Gibraltar, and is part of the larger commitment of the E-
Government of HMGoG. 


